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August 18, 2021

Dear CRJ families,

As we prepare to safely open our doors on Monday, August 23 for the first day of school, we are
reaching out to you today to let you know that our records indicate that your child has
not yet received the Covid-19 vaccine, which is a requirement for enrollment in Cristo
Rey Jesuit for the 2021-2022 school year. If our records are not correct, please send a picture
of your child’s Covid-19 vaccination card to Nurse Tatum at jtatum@cristoreybalt.org
immediately.

To continue enrollment at Cristo Rey Jesuit, students must receive at least one dose of the
Covid-19 vaccine by Monday, August 23 to ensure that we keep our community safe. CRJ is
hosting its final, free vaccine clinic in our school building on Saturday, August 21 from 10
a.m. to 1 p.m. You can sign up for the clinic here.

Students who have not received at least one dose of the Covid-19 vaccine by the start of
school on Monday, August 23 will not be permitted to attend, and arrangements will be
made for the student to be unenrolled from Cristo Rey Jesuit.   If an unvaccinated
student arrives at the school on August 23 or after, the student’s parent or guardian will
be contacted to arrange for their student’s transportation home from the school grounds.
If you do not intend to have your student vaccinated, please contact the school registrar,
Chauntay Smith, csmith@cristoreybalt.org immediately to initiate the student withdrawal
process for your child.

For additional information regarding the COVID-19 vaccine and the school’s policies, please
reference the communications and resources sent on July 27, 2021 and August 12, 2021, also
located on the school’s website.

Thank you for your support, cooperation and trust as we prepare to safely welcome all of our
students and faculty back to in-person learning.

Sincerely,

Walter Reap
Principal
wreap@cristoreybalt.org
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